Our ref:

549/73/2279

Date:

26 January 2004

Ms Bridget O'Rawe Director of Corporate Affairs Strathdene House Tyrone & Fermanagh Hospital Omagh Co Tyrone

Dear Bridget,

## LUCY CRAWFORD (DECEASED) INQUEST 17 FEBRUARY 2004

I refer to the above matter and enclose herewith for information purposes, a copy article which is an editorial co-wrote by Dr John Jenkins relating to the prevention of hyponatraemia in children receiving fluid therapy.

Yours faithfully,

MR KEVIN DOHERTY Litigation Services Manager

Litigation Services
Westcare Business Services
12c Gransha Park
Clooney Road
Londonderry

Cel·

PT47 6WJ Fax: